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                                       17th August, 2017

 Ms. S.Savitha,

 Asstt. Secretary,

 Medical Council of India, 

Pocket-14, Sector-08, 

Dwarka, New Delhi-110077


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Mohammed Belal, forwarded by the Medical Council of India against M.P. Birla Hospital.



On perusal of the complaint and documents attached therewith; the Delhi Medical Council observed that the subject matter of complaint does not fall within the preview of the Delhi Medical Council, hence cannot be entertained.
 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 Secretary

Copy to : (i) Mohammed Belal 
